
 
 

 

 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

         October 18, 2021 
 
To:  Ed Leongomez Treasure Coast Energy Center 
   Joe Weldon Keys Energy Services 
   Dan Sabino Keys Energy Services 
   Jay Butters Kissimmee Utility Authority 
   David Schumann FMPA 

   
From: Sharon Samuels 

 
Re:   Extension of the Continuous Emissions Monitoring Services Bid  
   (FMPA BX# 2021-013) 

 
**************************************************************************************************** 
The current award of the FMPA Continuous Emissions Monitoring Services Bid is 
scheduled to expire December 31, 2021.   
 
The members participating in this Continuous Emissions Monitoring Services Bid have 
indicated a desire to extend the award with Coastal Air Consulting for an additional year.   
Coastal Air Consulting has agreed to extend the award for an additional year at the 
existing rates.   
 
This new award extension will expire on December 31, 2022.  Please let me know if there 
are any concerns or questions regarding this bid extension. 
 
 
cc: Stephen Webb 
 


